Dear Parents,

Throughout the year we will be watching a few movies for various reasons. Movies will be used sparingly, and for the purpose of supplementing curriculum and reward/holiday parties.

For example, a popular novel set we read as part of our novel studies is <u>The City of Ember</u>. Watching the movie makes for a great opportunity to compare and contrast. With the advanced reading material at fifth grade the movie versions are usually rated PG.

This year, we are requesting that parents give permission for students to watch movies that are PG. We will choose G-rated movies as much as possible, and ALL movies will be screened by the fifth grade teachers to ensure that the content is appropriate for the school setting.

If you would NOT like your child to watch PG rated movies, please sign and return this letter.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your classroom teacher. Thank you!

Sincerely,	
The Fifth Grade Team.	
Please sign and return by Friday, S	Sentember 9 th 2011
I do NOT give permission for my child,	epicinoer 7, 2011
to watch movies that are rated PG.	
Parent Signature	 Date